
 

 
 
 
4 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Jumper Day/Non-Uniform Day – Friday 11 December 2020 
 
Students and staff are invited to wear non-uniform on Friday 11 December. Non-uniform can be in the 
form of a Christmas Jumper. 
 
Students and staff choosing to participate will be asked to make a donation of £1.00 with all money 
raised, going directly to Save the Children.  
 
Students may attend in full school uniform on the day as normal if they would like to. These students 
will still be able to make a donation to the charity should they wish. Donations should be made via the 
online payment system (School Gateway) We ask that you do not bring cash into school.  
 
We would like to remind parents that young people are still in a working environment and attire and 
footwear should remain appropriate. 
 
It is with regret this year we would like to advise against students sending out Christmas Cards, in order 
for us to be as Covid compliant as possible. We hope you will support us in this decision.  
 
Yours sincerely  

Mr T Harris 
Director of Lower School 
 
 


